
 

 
Ballarat Excursion 
Please don’t forget to pack the winter woollies 
for the ‘Blood on the Southern Cross’ sound and 
light show as it is forecast to be quite chilly. Just a 
reminder to pack morning tea, lunch and drinks 
for the first day along with a packet of savoury 
biscuits to share. Please be at Kapooka PS at 
6:45am tomorrow morning with any medication 
clearly labelled and handed straight to Miss Fuller 
before boarding the bus. Pick up will be around 
6pm on Friday evening at Uranquinty PS.  
 
STEM Presentation 
Congratulations to Miss Fuller, Grace and 
Chelsea, who made an impressive presentation of 
their STEM project last Friday. Many 
neighbouring schools and officials from Sydney 
were impressed with the authenticity and quality 
of both the project embarked on and the 
presentation delivered. The girls were once again 
excellent representatives of our school and 
responded well to questioning from the crowd. 
  
CPR Training by Origin Energy 
Next Thursday 9th Nov, our senior students will be 
trained in emergency procedures by a qualified 
trainer at the Uranquinty Hall. Origin Energy are 
providing this vital service for our students to be 
well equipped for any emergency they may 
encounter. Please let the school know if you do 
not want your child to participate in this. Thanks 
Origin Energy! 
 
School Assembly 
Due to the Ballarat excursion this week we will 
postpone the Assembly until next week. We will 
then have the assembly on Tuesday afternoon at 
2:30pm to watch the STEM presentation created 
by the 2/6 class. This will be followed by the P&C 
meeting at 3:30pm. 
 
 

 
Kinder Orientation 
Our 2018 Kinders will be joining us for the next 
three Wednesdays. During this time the year one 
students will transition up to Ms Fahey’s group 
and Year Three will transition up to Miss Fuller’s 
group. On the final Wednesday -22nd Nov, I will 
have a meeting with the parents of our new 
Kinder students at 2pm. I invite our current 
parents to come to this meeting and meet new 
families and share your own findings of our 
school and what worked best for your own child.  
 
Special Visitor 
On Monday we had a visit from a very successful 
past student of Uranquinty Public School.  
Dr. Colin Yarham and his lovely wife had been in 
Wagga for a reunion and payed a visit to the 
school. Dr Yarham was happy to see the original 
classroom still standing as he recalled his learning 
days to our students.  Dr. Yarham has been very 
successful all around the world promoting his 
health education and safety program.  This 
program is currently in place in schools in India, 
Russia, Africa and here in Australia. 
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Upcoming Events 
 
8th November – Kinder Transition 
 
9th November – CPR Training 4/5/6 
 
14th November – School Photo’s 
 
15th November – Kinder Transition 
 
22nd November – Kinder Transition 
 
24th November – 7th December -Swim School 
 
7th December – Yr 6 Farewell 
 
12th December- Presentation Day 
 
13th December- Yr6 Fun Day 
 
14th December- Rewards Day (The Rock Pool) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
P&C Raffle 
P&C raffle books and money are due back to 
school sold or unsold by 24th November.  If you 
have sold your book and would like another 
please see the office.  List of prizes are below.  
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